
[bookmark: _GoBack]On 03/08/2020, at around 01:50 a.m., the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office received a call of a home invasion incident on Wayehutta Road off of Old Cullowhee Road. Western Carolina University Police officers were requested to assist with the search of three armed suspects who fled on foot.  No further descriptions are available at this time.  If you have any information in regards to this incident please contact the Jackson County Sheriff’s Office at 828.586.1911.  
As always we encourage everyone to be vigilant and watch out for themselves and their neighbors.  You are the eyes and ears for crime prevention.
1. Be aware of your surroundings
1. Give someone (roommate, close friend, parents) information about your plans for the evening
1. Pay attention to your surroundings and others’ nonverbal cues and behavior
WCU Police

